Wandsworth Council

oc Transport Strategy,
o Town Hall
Wandsworth High Street
Wandswort London SW18 2PU

Please ask for/reply to:
Sidonie Forrest-Brown
Direct Line: (020) 8871 6293

. . . Email: s.forrest-brown
Residents / Business Occuplers @richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk

London SW19
13th December 2019

Dear Resident/Business Occupiers,
Southfields Public Realm Improvements (SW19)

The Council will soon start work on improving your local shopping area and the
area in front of the Underground Station with high quality paving, raised side-road
junctions, additional street trees, new cycle stands, upgraded lighting columns and
recessed parking bays.

The first phase of construction is expected to start in Replingham Road on or about
20 January 2020 and is expected to be completed within 6 months, weather
permitting. A plan of the first phase is included overleaf and further plans and
information on the whole scheme can be found on the Council’s website:
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/southfields.

The work will be delivered in phases and will cease during busy periods of the year
such as the Wimbledon Tennis Championships.

If you have any comments or questions regarding the scheme, please do not
hesitate to contact Sidonie Forrest-Brown on 020 8871 6293 or email:
s.forrest-brown@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk

Yours faithfully,

Sidonie Forrest-Brown
Senior Transport Planner

Director of Environment & Community Services: Paul Chadwick

Please see overleaf for plan of the proposals.
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